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This is a huge mistake! Letting unqualified, uneducated people expose the general 

public to radiation is a lawsuit waiting to happen. I understand the two bozos in 

charge of this are dentists. Looking to save themselves on wages. That’s all this is 

about. This has nothing to do with patient safety, or concern for the general safety of 

the public. I can’t even believe this has made it this far. This is an absolute 

nightmare. I for one will be asking any doc that I work for or go to if his dental 

assistant has been properly trained or some bozo he pulled  off the street. Please 

don’t let this happen. 


